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First-year students Claire Purcell, left, and Maddie Marsh, right, heed advice for
staying safe during Mardi Gras from Tulane University Police Lieutenant Anthony
Dominguez, far left, and Michael Moore, far right, operations manager with Shuttles
and Transportation. Dominguez and Moore were part of a Mardi Gras information fair
sponsored by Campus Health on the Berger Family Lawn on Thursday afternoon.
Representatives from various student services offered educational activities on safer
consumption strategies, conversations around the consequences of drug use, and
how to intervene if they find themselves or a peer in a risky situation.
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